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This Week….. 
We have enjoyed a busy week in Reception. 
Our focus story was Hansel and Gretel and 
we wrote some descriptions about the 
Witch’s cottage.   
 

 
 

In our phonics we have been learning how 
to chunk longer words and read words with 
two digraphs. We have been reading words 
like shark, thinker and teeth. The children 
are getting so much more confident with 
their blending skills.   
 
In maths we have been learning all about 
the number 7. We have been making 7 with 
different objects, drawing 7 and ordering up 
to 7.  

 
 

Star of the Week 
 

Congratulations to our Star of the Week! 

Bluebells: Blake Longshaw   

Daffodils: Jessica Viney 

 

 
 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

 

 
Neurodiversity Week 

The children really enjoyed attending their first 
assembly with Mrs Gordon. The children talked about 
how they are all different and how their brains are 

different too.  

We are going to be attending assembly weekly now.  

 

Red Nose Day  
Thank you for supporting Red Nose Day 2022. 

The children really enjoyed making an iced 
biscuit, pinning the nose on the teacher and 

the fun activities outside.  
  


